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October 11, 1933

Williarn B. Hathaway

Deputy Director

Air & Waste Manager . 2t Division (EAW-Dep)
ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
Region 6

1201 Fim Street

Dallas, Texas 75270
Dear Mr. Hathaway:

Thank you for giving the New Mexico Environmental Improvement Division the
opportunily to review the draft scope of services for the Remedial
Investigation/Feesibility Study (RI/FS) submitted to EPA by the firm CHaM-Hill for the
UNC Church Rock site. F!T 5iaft, EPA staff, and EPA consultants including CHM-Hill
met and discussed this scope of services in Santa Fe and Albuquerque on September 26 and
27, 1983, At that time, EID technical staff orally provided comments to CHM-Hill and
the EPA and had sev:ral concerns with the draft document,

I would like to take this opportunity to convey to you, in writing, that the EID has the
following major concerns with the draft scope of services:

l. The availability of extensive technical infc. mation in EID files which has not been
assessed by CHaM-Hill.

2. State and Federal Regulations governing the EID review program which have not

been totally assessed by CHM-Hill.
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3. The need for and utility of the informa...n to be obtained from tasks 3.1 and 3.2 and
certain items in task 3.3,

4. The lack of emphasis for and the general scope of tasks 3.4 and 3.5. The EID is
under the impression that the RI/FS is partially to determine the nature and extent
of the envirornunental problems at the Church Rock site. The scope of services is
weak in these tasks.

5. The lack of details provided for certain aspects of tasks 3.6 and 3.5.
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eI Mo A . & L
an Conrad, EID Ground Water Section, Santa Fe

Kent Breese, EID Radiation Protection Bureau, Santa Fe




